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QUESTION: Is there gong to be a 1979 Cincinnati Criterium?
ANSWER: YES: YES!

QUESTION: If there is going to be a 1979 Cincinnati Criterium, is it going to be successful?
ANSWER: YES: YES. ' ‘

QUESTION: If the Cincinnati Criterium is going to be successful, then does the club really
need my support (assistance) the day of the race, April 227

ANSWER: YES: YES!.

QUESTION: Is it true that Course Marshall Dave Gecks is going to pay each person that helps
him the day of the race $99? ‘

ANSWER: YES! YES!
STATEMENT: Geez that Dave Gecks is one swell guy.

Dave Gecks wishes for us to inform you potential workers that there are only a few of the
really good paying jobs left; but quite a few of the lesser paying positions still remain'

RACE UPDATE RACE UPDATE. RACE UPDATE RACE UPDATE RACE UPDATE RACE UPDATE RACE UPDATE

At the last meeting it was voted overwhelmingly to have the 1979 Cincinnati Criterium.
The prize list was voted to remain the same as last year although the values have been
redistributed slightly. The race will be held the 22 of April all other important infor-
mation concerning times of events etc. can be found on the enclosed applications.

As usual the club really needs your support the day of the race; this cannot be emphaasized
enough! We need people to help out all day or just part of the day. Most of the work
throughout the day invloves lap counting, picking finishes, marshalling the course etc.

A lot of help isneeded in keeping people, dogs and ducks from wandering onto the course
and causing an accident. Anyone who feels they are capable of helping out in some respect
with handling the above mentioned responsibilities and more should contact DAVE GECKS at

.861-6107, or if you can't get him jon spicker, 922-7354.

CLUB MEMBERSHIP

We got a really good response to the last newsletter from those people interested in

staying on the QCW mailing list free-of-charge. There are still some people we're sure

want to stay in contact with the club but have not sent in their application blanks,

please send them in as soon as possible (ASAP). We sent newsletters to some people that

did not send in their apps. but. this is absolutely the last time. We'd like to thank those
people that sent a little (and in some cases more than a 1little) money with their membership
this will really help to defray the mailing and printing costs.

TUESDAY NIGHT CLUB TIME TRIAL SERIES

The Brower Road Tuesday Night Club Time Trial Series will start the first Tuesday nite
after the daylight savings time time change, which is just a couple weeks away. The TT's
will start on time, that being 6:45p.m. And now the best news: THE MARK VINCENT is going
to do the timming. Not only is Mark an excellent timmer but he does it for free! If any-
one has any questions as to-what a time trial is, or where they take place call Jon Spicker.



